PRESIDENT'S ANNUAL REPORT

" Corowa, N.S.w.

lst July, 1969

It is again my privilege to submit another report for the year 1968/69.

The year has been a most successful one and my thanks to all who have made
this possible. It is with deep regret that I have to record the passing of two
memhers of our Club in the persons of 'Spot! Ferguson and Isaac Davis. Both will
be sadly missed, Also the fact that George Harrison met with an unfortunate
accident and is at present a patient in the Corowa Hospital and would like visitors,

Bowling Green:
Tharks are extended to the Greens Committee and the untiring efforts of
J. Rowlands, our Green Keeper and Bob Adlington, Manager of the Club.

Bowls:
Uur membership was B7 and this year we hope tc exceed 100.  Many younger
players are showing interest and this will be for the good of bowls.

Pennants:
We again played in No. 2 Tlivision of the Uvens and Murray Pennants and our
performance was very good, just missing the final four by one point.

Special Days:
The main events namely, Diggers Day, Legacy Day, Tournament weekend, Isaac
Davis Trophy and of course the Veterens Day which was a great success and a good

«time was had by all.

Championships:

My congratulations to R. Adlington - "A" Grade Champion, Runner Up - J. Skehan,
N. Hilton - "B" Grade Champion, Runner Up - W. Nixon, Club Rink Championship -
G. Berber, W. Bryant jnr, L. Woods, R. McLean; Runners Up - J. Beveridge, w. Humphrey,
R. Adlington, K. Arthur; Club Triples - W. Humphrey, £, Skehan, P, Smith; Runners
Up - M. King, R. Tait, J. Fisher; Club Pairs -~ w. Nixon, P. Smith; Runners Up - 3
P. Barry, E. Hoog. It was pleasing to see so many sharing in the various Championships
My thanks to the donors, J. Izon, Nixon Bros, whinray Family for the very good
trophies which raised great interest in the Club.

It was pleasing to see the revival of the Isaac Davis Cup and a most enjoyable
night was spent at the Corowa Bowling Club.

Catering:
My thanks to Mrs. Adlington and ladies for their good work in preparing afternoon

teas during the Pennant season and also the Ladies Auxiliary for lunches at major
functions.

Committee:
The various Committees played their parts very well also our Secrctary, Leo
Skehan and our Treasurer, Don Stewart., Thanks to everyone. ‘

Social Activities:

Uur Club was well represented in visits to other Clubs. One, arranged by
Albert Jackson to Howlong will become an annual affair.

Qur Club enterteined a Club the "Silver Spot" from Melbourne and I think
everyone enjoyed themselves. ;

In conclusion I wish te thank all members for their co-operation on and off
the greens.
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